
City of Barrie

Legislation Text

70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

AGE-FRIENDLY WEBSITE REVIEW

The Committee discussed the Age-Friendly section located under the Living tab on the home page City of
Barrie’s website.

P. MacFadden, Digital Communications Advisor of the Marketing and Communications Branch of the Access
Barrie Department reviewed the content and layout of the Age-Friendly section on the City’s website. The
Committee requested that links to the Barrie Public Library and 211 be added to the Related Pages text box in
the Age-Friendly section.

Ms. MacFadden explained that third parties may promote their events through the Events Calendar located at
the top of the home page on the City’s website. The Committee suggested that the Events Calendar be
organized into categories to be more user-friendly and Ms. MacFadden offered to forward the Committee’s
suggestion to the City’s Information Technology Department.

The Committee asked questions concerning the Age-Friendly section on the City’s website and received
responses from staff.
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